
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 2:07 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Appeal information for Norfolk ave development project 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

My name is                    and I am living on Norfolk ave of Richmond hill. 

  

I am writing to express my objection to the proposed development of a 16-floor 

residential building on Norfolk Avenue in Richmond Hill City. As a resident of the area, I 

am deeply concerned about the potential negative impact that this development could 

have on the community. 

Firstly, I am concerned about the safety of such a tall building in our neighborhood. A 

building of this size will bring increased traffic, both vehicular and pedestrian, to our 

already busy area. This could lead to safety hazards for both residents and visitors. In 

addition, the proposed development may exacerbate existing drainage problems in the 

area, which could lead to flooding during heavy rainfall. 

Secondly, I am worried about the impact that such a development would have on the 

character of our neighborhood. The proposed building is much taller than any other 

building in the area, and its size and scale would be out of place in our community. This 

could have a negative impact on the value of our properties, as well as the overall 

aesthetic and livability of the area. 

Finally, I am concerned about the environmental impact of the proposed development. 

A building of this size will require a significant amount of resources to construct and 

maintain, and could contribute to increased greenhouse gas emissions and pollution in 

our area. 

Given these concerns, I would like to appeal against the development of the proposed 

building. I kindly request that you provide me with information on the specific 

procedures for filing an appeal against this development project, as well as any relevant 

deadlines or requirements. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. I look forward to your response. 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca


Sincerely, 

 


